

Westwood Road, Leek, ST13 8DN Telephone: 01538 714740 Principal: Mrs K. Smith stedwards.academy

September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING AND CAKE SALE / EUROPEAN DAY OF LANGUAGES TUESDAY 26th SEPTEMBER 2023

For many years now, St Edward's Academy has supported the Macmillan Biggest Coffee Morning and celebrated the European Day of Languages in September. On Tuesday 26th September, we would like all pupils to attend school either dressed up to represent a country of their choice, either in a costume or in their own clothes wearing the colours of that country's flag. There will be a small prize for the best costume in each House. If pupils could learn a greeting in that language to share with their form group, that would be amazing! To support the charity, please make a donation of £1 on Parentpay which we will send to Macmillan along with proceeds from the cake sale.

Parents are warmly invited to our Macmillan coffee morning from 9.15-10.15am in the school hall where cakes will be on sale alongside coffee and tea (payment by cash only). Our House Leaders will be popping along to say hello. As numbers are limited, please sign up by following this link: https://forms.office.com/e/pvwp3WMW20

We will also be doing our usual **cake sale for pupils** at breaktime in order to raise funds. We will only be selling **wrapped**, **shop-bought cakes**. Therefore, all **donations** of shop-bought wrapped cakes, including gluten-free would be very **welcome**. Please can these be brought to the school office by Monday 25th September. Please remember, we are an allergy-aware school, so **no nuts**. Cakes will be **50 pence** each and will be paid for by cash. We may be unable to give change, so please send your child with the correct money.

There will be a special **European themed lunch** in our dinner hall on this day. There will be a special European Day of Languages collective worship, and pupils will have a **special focus** in their language lessons to celebrate languages around the world and to promote values such as tolerance and intercultural understanding. We also run a weekly lunchtime Languages Club which is open to all pupils.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. J. Skelding Miss L. Newport

¡ Muchas Gracias! Merci! Danke schön! Grazie mille! Obrigados! Diolch! Tack! Dzięki!













